
Notice of Public Hearing on FY 2023 Proposed Budget 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be conducted 
by the City Council for the City of Bartlett, Texas on Monday, 
September 12, 2022, at 7:10 pm in City Hall, located at 140 W 
Clark Street, Bartlett, Texas 76511; consideration and adoption 
of the proposed budget for Fiscal Year 2023 will occur 
immediately after the public hearing. 

If you plan to attend this meeting and you have a disability that 
requires special arrangements, please call 254-527-3219 at least 
48 hours in advance. Reasonable accommodations will be made 
to assist your needs. 

The Fiscal Year 2023 Proposed Budget my be viewed on the 
City’s website at https://www.bartlett-tx.us/finance. 


